
 

 

 

 

 

Prayer of Change... 
 

 
 

Dear Parents, 
Here we go again! Today’s announcement from Acting Premier, James Molino 
confirmed that we will be learning from home for at least another week. It’s great to see 
how our children have easily adapted from onsite to online learning. Here’s some great 
examples of how they have embraced remote learning by working together with siblings, 
and all in the comfort of their own home. We’d love to see how other families are 
tackling the lockdown. We invite you to share your photos and anecdotes for our next 
newsletter and our Facebook page 

 
 

 
  

 

 Wednesday 

  Jume 2 2021 

  Term 2  Week 7 

 

  

 

 

2 June 

PEB Meeting 6:30pm 
 

4 June  

Winter Warmer Day 

Postponed 

 

11 June 

Winter Sport Gala Day 
 
14 June 

Queens Birthday  
Public Holiday 
 
22 June 1-8 pm  
Parent Teacher 
Interviews 

 
24-25 June Arrabri 
LodgeCamp Year 3/4  
 

25 June 

Last Day Term 2 

School finishes 3:20 
 
16 July  
Student Free Day 
 
25 and 26 October 
School Production 

 

 

Holy Rosary School is committed to the safety, wellbeing and protection of all children in our care. 

 



In Prep we have been learning about letters and sounds. Did you know they can be broken into two 
groups? Letters are either vowels or consonants and they can be used to make words. Look at some of 
the consonant, vowel, consonant (CVC) words we have made at home! 

   
 

Year 5/6 School Camp 

It was good fortune that our camp was timed for last week and the children had the opportunity to pack 
most of the activities into two days before returning home. Here are some of the highlights illustrating 
laughs, fun times and adventures.  

 

  



 

  



 



 

Winter Warmer 
The Winter Warmer has been postponed until further notice. If your child has already paid, the money will 
be kept for next time.  

RE News 

Thank you to the families who informed the school that  they weren’t able to attend the Parish 
Commitment masses. Fr Hien may set another date when more is known about COVID regulations. If you 
weren’t able to attend, and the Parish isn’t able to set more dates, your child will still be able to celebrate 
their sacrament(s). 



Remote and Flexible Learning 
Online Learning and Teaching 
As you are aware, our teachers are making contact with students to support them in their learning and to 
test devices so classes are ready for live online sessions with their teachers from Friday.  Ensure that 
your child can access their school gmail account and Google Classroom so they may participate in the 
learning. If you have any questions, don’t hesitate to contact your child’s teacher. We will keep you 
informed with updates as they come to hand from CECV. Happy learning! 

Parent/Teacher Interviews 
Parent/Teacher interviews will be held online Tuesday June 22. Parents will be emailed the link for the 
‘School Interviews’ platform to book a time with your child’s teacher. School will finish at 12pm, regardless 
of whether we are on or off-site. In the event that we are on-site, Team Kids will offer an After School Care 
program. Reports will be sent out on June 18 and parents will receive these via Nforma.  If your email 
address has recently changed, we ask that notify the office to update this information.  
frontoffice@hrkensington.catholic.edu.au 
 

Christine’s Absence 
Christine is absent from school due to illness. We ask that you keep her in your thoughts and we wish her 
a speedy recovery.  During this time, Maria is taking responsibility for the management of our 
school.  Please do not hesitate to contact her or any member of the Leadership Team should you have 
any questions.   
 

Supervision of on-site Students  
During Lockdown 
The major aim of this lockdown is to reduce the spread of this highly contagious variant of 
COVID-19 by limiting movement around Melbourne. In response we have minimal staff on site 
each day. In line with the Victorian Government’s directive, only the following children who fit 
within at least one of the two categories, can attend the supervision on-site program:   

Children where both parents and/or carers who are Authorised Workers and cannot work from 
home, work for an essential provider and where no other supervision arrangements can be made: 

o Where there are two parents/carers, both must be authorised workers, working outside 
the home  

o For single parents/carers, the authorised worker must be working outside the home 

Children experiencing vulnerability, including: 

o children in out-of-home care 
o children deemed vulnerable by a government agency (DFFH), funded family or family 

violence service, and is assessed as requiring education and care outside the family home 
o children identified by a school as vulnerable, including via referral from a government 

agency, or funded family or family violence service, homeless or youth justice service or 
mental health or other health service. 

Prep students 2022 
Current families should have submitted enrolments for Prep 2022 and the required documentation. Thank 
you to families who have promoted Holy Rosary in the community. Word of mouth is the most positive 
advertising of all. If you know families who are looking for Prep enrolments in 2022 please tell them to call 
the office for a tour.  
 
 

 

 

Kind Regards, 
Maria, Ant and Sonya 
 

 

 

frontoffice@hrkensington.catholic.edu.au


The Victorian Premieres’ Reading Challenge 2021 

 
VPRC is open.  It will end on 17 September in Term 3.  Please keep adding books to student page on the 

VPRC allpication.  https://vprc.eduweb.vic.gov.au/home 

 

 

Scholastic Book Club 

Issue 4 order will be closed on Sunday 6 June. 
Use LOOP to place your order.  (No cash order) 
 

      

 

https://vprc.eduweb.vic.gov.au/home
http://www.scholastic.com.au/LOOP
http://www.scholastic.com.au/LOOP
http://www.scholastic.com.au/LOOP


 

Click here to jump to the Holy Rosary School Entertainment Book page. 

 

 

 

 

 

https://au.entdigital.net/orderbooks/1892v19?utm_campaign=2021_210302-fr-gwp-giveback-getmore-au-reminder&utm_campaign=2021_210309-fr-gwp-giveback-getmore-au-reminder&utm_source=cheetah&utm_source=cheetah&utm_medium=email&utm_medium=email&cid=50630&cid=50630&mid=503541895&mid=503541895&tp=i-1NGB-78-DAc-Y4oFT-22-2rk-1c-Y4mwx-l5nOBE7zIu-zi4Xr&tp=i-1NGB-78-DAc-Y4oFT-22-2rk-1c-Y4mwx-l5nOBE7zIu-zi4Xr
https://au.entdigital.net/orderbooks/1892v19?utm_campaign=2021_210302-fr-gwp-giveback-getmore-au-reminder&utm_campaign=2021_210309-fr-gwp-giveback-getmore-au-reminder&utm_source=cheetah&utm_source=cheetah&utm_medium=email&utm_medium=email&cid=50630&cid=50630&mid=503541895&mid=503541895&tp=i-1NGB-78-DAc-Y4oFT-22-2rk-1c-Y4mwx-l5nOBE7zIu-zi4Xr&tp=i-1NGB-78-DAc-Y4oFT-22-2rk-1c-Y4mwx-l5nOBE7zIu-zi4Xr


 
https://teamkids.com.au/ 

 

https://teamkids.com.au/


https://www.trybooking.com/BQNGI 

 

https://www.genazzano.vic.edu.au/gen-girl 

https://www.trybooking.com/BQNGI
https://www.trybooking.com/BQNGI


 

Girls Basketball 
 

Come and try basketball with 

your friends! 

 

 

Kensington Junior Basketball Club currently has girls 
teams entered: u10, u12, u14 & u16 

New season training starts 

JUNE 2021 

Games are played in the Westgate Basketball Association on Saturday morning at 
Whitten Oval or VU Footscray Park 

New season commencing Saturday June 6th 2021. 

Training is at Arden Street North Melbourne on Monday afternoons. 

Limited positions are available. 

All levels are welcome. Uniforms supplied. 

To register or to enquire please contact the club by email: 

kensingtoncoltsbasketball@gmail.com 

 


